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SUBJECT: OAKLEY GENERATING STATION (09-AFC-4):
CHIEF BUILDING OFFICIAL SELECTED

"Dear Mr. Lamberg:

+ The California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) has authorized Contra Costa -
County to act as our delegate Chief Building Official (CBO) for the construction
oversight inspection process of the Oakley Generating Station power plant project. As
such, Contra Costa County will be entering into a Memorandum of Understanding with
the Energy Commission for inspection services related-to your project. Pursuant to this -
activity, Contra Costa County as the Energy Commission’s CBO shall enforce
conditions of certification, issue permits, review drawings, and coordinate all aspects of
the construction inspection process through completion of your project.

Jason Crapo, Deputy Director for the Building Inspection Division of Contra Costa
County will be contacting you soon to discuss the inspection process and the required
contract between Radback Energy and Contra Costa County for inspection services
cost reimbursement.

The Energy Commission has not yet made a decision regarding the certification and
approval of the Oakley Generation Station project. Any costs or fees incurred by
Radback Energy prior to Energy Commission certification for plan review and delegate
CBO work with Contra Costa County, will be at your own risk.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 653-0062, or E-mail me at
Jcaswell@energy.state.ca.us.

~JackK W. Caswell

Cgmpliance Program Manager
iting, Transmission and
Environmental Protection Division

cc:  Jason Crapo, Deputy Director,
Contra Costa County, Building Inspection Division



